
	

March	16,	2020	

	

Memo	to:			 Lions	Clubs	District	A4		

From:		 Beth	Lewis,	District	Governor	

	

This	message	is	to	inform	you	that	due	to	the	Coronavirus	(COVID-19)	I	have,	with	
a	very	heavy	heart,	decided	to	POSTPONE	the	District	A4	Convention	scheduled	
for	April	17th	-	19th,	2020.		More	news	will	follow	over	time	on	any	convention	
plans.	

I	will	be	working	with	my	Convention	team	to	ensure	the	elections	will	be	done	
properly.		Currently	the	Convention	team	is	planning	to	meet	March	22nd	at	1	pm	
at	the	Stittsville	Lions	Den	to	address	all	the	outstanding	issues	and	concerns.		The	
meeting	may	be	changed	if	warranted	according	to	the	COVID-19	status	at	that	
time.			

This	is	a	very	sad	time	for	all	the	current	District	Governors	as	there	are	several	of	
us	in	a	situation	that	is	out	of	our	control;	so	please	be	patient	until	we	get	the	
plans	all	worked	out.				

Lion	Rick	McCauley	PDG,	Convention	Chair,	will	be	talking	to	the	NAV	Centre	to	
discuss	the	plans	with	them.			

We	need	to	be	safe	and	consider	the	health	of	everyone.		I	am	keeping	you	all	in	
my	thoughts.	

	

Lion	Beth	


